
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
 

NAVUEVU BRIDGE, SIGATOKA TO BE TEMPORARILY CLOSED FOR 
MAINTENANCE ON SATURDAY 13TH OCTOBER  

 
 
Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) would like to advise members of the public that the Navuevu Bridge 
on Cuvu Back Road in Sigatoka will be temporarily closed for maintenance works from:  
 
8am, Saturday 13th October to 5pm, Sunday 14th October. 
 
This is a planned closure that will allow our contractors to carry out deck repair works. During this 
time, motorists can use the Queens Road from both sides. Work is subject to weather.  
 
Bridge closure signs have been posted in advance to advice motorists in the area. Motorists are 
requested to plan their travel accordingly as access is prohibited across the bridge during this 
period.  
 
We apologise for the expected inconvenience. For further queries please call FRA on 5720. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NB: Map attached below 
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